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TDDN Newsletter June 2025 

Dear Parents  
 
Hope you’ve enjoyed your bank holiday and managed to attend the Luton carnival. 
Looking at the photos it looked like an amazing day. Thank you to everyone that attended 
our community tea party. We had Miss Salma busy taking about Growing healthy families, 
Miss Shanique helping families select the plants they would like to plant for their gardens. 
Please share photos with us of your plants progress.  
 
Our team has been working hard to complete transitions for our children moving to 
school. Please ensure you attend any invites from the school as this will help to complete 
a smooth transition.  
 
Please remember to order your photos by the deadline.  
 
If your child is leaving us to start school, please remember to write a review in our 
parents book or online.   
 
 

Graduation Day 11th July 9.30 to 11.00 
 
Please email officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk to 
inform us if you would like to attend. Please 
invite grandparents, uncles and aunts.  
 
Parents will be allowed to take photos of their 
children. If this is something you do not want, 
please let us know.  
 
On this day you will be given your child’s folder. 
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Date to remember 

June 
Sing & Sign  
Monday 2nd 1.30 
Monday 9th 1.30 
Monday 16th 1.30 
Monday 23rd 1.30 
Monday 30th 1.30 
 
Yoga – weekly  
St Annes – weekly  
Eid Al Adha (6th) 
Father’s/male role model day – 15th  
Bring your pet in – Monday 9th   
  
July  
School Transitions  
Sports week – 1st  
Graduation– Friday 11th 9.30 to 11.00 (There will be 
refreshments and an opportunity to take photos of 
your child with a graduation grown)  
 
Last day of the term for Grant children- 18TH July 
 
Summer Holiday starts for Grant Only Children –  
Monday 21st July 
 



 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Healthy Tips  

If your child does not like to brush their 
teeth, try doing a toothbrushing activity with 
them, such as drawing some teeth on paper 
and using an old toothbrush and shaving 
foam to brush them! 

 
 

Bring your pet to nursery 

 

If you would like to take part, please 

email 

officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk so 

we can make arrangements for your 

pets. We would encourage parents to 

stay for a while and introduce their 

pets to the children.   

 

30 hours 
 
 
30 hours for 9mth, 2years, 3/4 years old if you 
are a working parent, please make sure you 
apply before the 20th August and email 
officeadmin@trainingdepot.co.uk to ensure 
your days are booked for September start.  
 
Please share with your friends and families 
that there will be spaces available from 
September.  

Starting school 
 

Taking care of themselves 
 
Putting on/taking off their 
coat and shoes 
 
Using the toilet and washing 
their hands 
 
Getting dressed with little 
help, e.g. after using the 
toilet or doing PE 
Using cutlery (e.g. fork and 
spoon, chopsticks) and 
drinking from an open cup 
 
Spending time away from 
you, learning they can be 
looked after by caring adults 
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